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TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 20th February 2006
Question No 26
Question:
Councillor M. Corr
"To ask the Manager to request once again that the Management of the Mary Mercer Centre address the issue of the appalling external appearance of this centre, further to the several questions that I have raised in this respect previously?”
Reply:

In response to correspondence from the Council, the General Manager of the Health Services Executive informed the Council by letter dated 16.1.2006 that perimeter improvements at this centre are being implemented at present (which will help to prevent anti-social behaviour, including graffiti).  On completion, the entrance area will be re-painted, re-signed and new windows installed.  Automatic front doors have been installed recently to allow for disability access.  
The Council will retain control of the common areas including the car park.
